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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

A school trip has been organised for classes P1-3 and GME 1-3 on Wednesday 31st May 2023, within school hours. The 

trip is to the Open Day at Blair Atholl Estates, Blair Atholl. Children will be travelling by bus, leaving school around 9.15 

and returning in time for home time. Packed lunches, drinks and suitable clothing/footwear for any weather should be 

provided. Anyone wishing to order a school packed lunch can do so in advance for pick up on the day. Below is a link to 

help you navigate your way to pre-order lunches. Should you require a paper copy please ask. 

 

https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/articles/6265244826257--VIDEO-How-to-book-a-meal 

 

Although entry to the event is free, the buses pose a significant cost. We are in discussion with the Parent Council who 

have kindly agreed to help with transport costs for trips. Once this has been finalised, we will be in touch regarding costs 

for the trip. 

 

If you wish to volunteer to accompany the trip please let your child’s class teacher know and we will balance required 

numbers. 

 

Permissions for local trips were given at the beginning of the year, but if any of your details have changed, please notify 

the school as soon as possible. Should for any reason you do not wish your child to take part in the trip, please let us 

know so that alternative arrangements can be made. 

 

Regards 

 

Julie Thomson 
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